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Letter of Support for Coast Seafood's Project Request Before the
California Coastal Commission to Continue Its Existing Aquaculture
Operations in Arcata Bay while Reducing the Size of Its 300 Acre
Operation by 21 Acres

That the Board of Supervisors authorize the Chair to sign the letter
of support.
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